
NALLD NOTE 

ATIENTION COMPUTER BUFFS! The Association for Computing Ma­
chinery has begun the publication of the SIGLASH NEWSLETTER. SIGLASH 
stands for Special Interest Group on language Analysis and Studies in the 
Humanities and the editors are inviting interested parties to submit papers 
of interest to professionals working in the areas of computer assisted 
language analysis and studies in the humanities. The editors will also 
accept research reports, general announcements and abstracts. Manu­
scripts should be typewritten, single spaces, on 81/2 x 11" bond with 
generous margins, suitable for direct reproduction in the Newsletter. 

For additional information, call or write: 

Ruth H. Sanders Alton F. Sanders 
Dept. of German, Russian & East Asian 
Miami University 
Oxford, OH 45056 
(513) 529-2526 

Dept. of Computer Science 
Wright State University 
Dayton, OH 45435 
(513)873-2491 or 223-5843 

AND FOR VIDEO BUFFS! The former ESL VIDEO NEWSLETTER has been 
merged with a new journal the LANGUAGE VIDEO INTERNATIONAL 
According to Suzanne Griffin at the World English Center at the University 
of San Francisco, the new journal is scheduled to appear in early 1982. 
Manuscripts and inquiries about manuscript specifications should be 
directed to: 

Mr. Don Boone, Co-editor 
LANGUAGE VIDEO INTERNATIONAL 
3135 Hartzell St. 
Evanston, Ill 60201 

For subscription information contact: 

LANGUAGE VIDEO INTERNATIONAL 
29 Woodland Road 
Minneapolis, MN 55424 

CALL FOR PAPERS. Dr. James M. Hendrickson, associate professor of 
Spanish/ESL at the lansing (Michigan) Community College, recently won 
the prestigious Stephen A. Freeman Award for describing a collection of 
oral communication activities that appeared in the Canadian Modem 
Language Review, May 1980. He is now beginning a second collection 
and is seeking original, classroom tested activity (ies) for publication. For 
information contact: 
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Dr. James Hendrickson 
Dept. of Communication 
Lansing Community College 
419 North Capitol Ave. 
Lansing, Ml 48914 
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NALLDNOTE 

YESHIVA UNIVERSITY initiates a research-oriented Ph.D. program in 

BILINGUAL EDUCATIONAL-DEVELOPMENT PSYCHOLOGY 

In response to the national need for qualified professionals who can 
provide the psychoeducational services to Hispanic community, the 
Ferkauf Graduate School of Yeshiva University will initiate the first 
training program in the United States leading to a Ph. D. degree in 
Bilingual Educational-Development Psychology. The program will 
stress interdisciplinary research versatility and the use of Spanish as a 
medium of instruction and scientific inquiry. 

Scheduled to begin in the fall of 1981, the program will combine 
general and specialized area coursework, professional level language 
development and comprehensive research training through a 
sequence of courses, practica, seminars, internship and dissertation. 
Candidates must be fully bilingual and biliterate in Spanish and 
English, have at least two years experience in bilingual education, an 
earned masters degree and a minimum of 12 (graduate/under­
graduate) credits in psychology. For more information contact: 
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Dr. Joshua A. Fishman, Director 
Bilingual Education Program 
Ferkauf Graduate School 
Yeshiva University 
55 Fifth Ave 
New York, NY 10003 
(212) 790-0491 
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in the next edition of the NALLD JOURNAL: TECHNOLOGY AND 
MEDIATED INSTRUCTION 

the program for the first international conference on 

FOREIGN LANGUAGE EDUCATION AND TECHNOLOGY (FLEAT) 

in 

TOKYO, JAPAN 

AUGUST 18-21, 1981 

WORKSHOP ANNOUNCEMENT 

Dates: August 3-7, 1981 

Title: "Communication and Culture in the Foreign Language Classroom" 

Featured Lecturer: Professor Renate A. Schulz of the Foreign Language 
Department of the University of Arkansas (fayetteville) 
and current editor of Die Unterrichtspraxis, the peda­
gogical journal of the American Association of 
Teachers of German. Professor Schulz will be assisted 
in various activities of the workshop by members of 
the Calvin College foreign language staff. 

Instruction: Calvin College, Grand Rapids, Michigan 

Credits: Two semester hours graduate credit, 0.60 course 

Cost: $150.00 

Application Deadline: July 4, 1981 

Format: Level I: Lectures and demonstrations on the teaching of culture 
and on teaching for communicative competence; also 
culture-specific lectures and language-specific skill­
improvement activities (french, German, Spanish) 

Level II: (Limited to those who have already participated in 
the Level I workshop or who have equivalent ex­
perience): Seminar-style treatment of cultural topics; 
development of audio-visual materials for classroom 
use 

Director: For further information please contact 
Dr. James Lamse 
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German Department 
Calvin College 
Grand Rapids, Ml 49506 
Tel: (616) 949-4000, ex. 364 
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WORKSHOP ANNOUNCEMENT 

Dates: August 3-7, 1981 

Title: "Communication and culture in the Foreign Language 
Classroom" 

Featured Lecturer: 

Professor Renate A. Schulz of the Foreign 
Language Department of the University of 
Arkansas (Fayetteville) and current editor of Die 
Unterrichtspraxis, the pedagogical journal of 
the American Association of Teachers of 
German. Professor Schulz will be assisted in 
various activities of the workshop by members 
of the Calvin College foreign language staff. 

Institution: Calvin College, Grand Rapids, Michigan 

Credit: Two Semester hours graduate credit, 0.60 course 

Cost: $150.00 

Application Deadline: July 4, 1981 

Format: Level 1: 

Lectures and demonstrations on the teaching of 
culture and on teaching for communicative 
competence; also culture-specific lectures and 
language-specific skill-improvement activities 
(French, German, Spanish) 

(Limited to those who have already participated 
in the Levell workshop or who have equivalent 
experience): Seminar-style treatment of 
cultural topics; development of audio-visual 
materials for classroom use. 

Level II: 

Director: For further information please contact: 
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Dr. James Lamse 
German Department 
Calvin College 
Grand Rapids, Ml 49506 
Tel: (616) 949-4000, ex. 364 

NALLD journal 



ANNOUNCEMENT OF SUMMER LANGUAGE 
INSTITUTES/WORKSHOPS 

FRENCH SUMMER SCHOOL at the UNIVERSITY OF 
MONTREAL 

This course is designed for anyone over the age of 18 who is 
interested in improving their proficiency in French. 
Sessions will begin on the campus of the University of 

·Montreal as early as May 4, 1981, and continue to August 
14, 1981. Prices range from $150 to $1500 depending upon 
the accommodations chosen. For more information 
contact: 

Ecole francaise d ete 
Universite de Montreal 
3333 Chemin de Ia Reine-Marie 
Montreal, Quebec 
Canada 
H3C 3J7 (514) 343-6975 

UNIVERSITY OF AKRON GLOBAL PERSPECTIVE 
WORKSHOP 

A workshop on 11Developing a Global Perspective in Foreign 
Language and Social Studies Classrooms" will be offered by 
the University of Akron from June 22 to july 3, 1981. 
Participants will be given several conceptual frameworks 
and models upon which they will develop curricular 
materials for their own classroom and school. The staff will 
include Lorraine Strasheim and Gail Robinson in Spanish 
and Anthropology along with James Becker, George Otero 
and Andrew Smith from Sociology. For more information 
contact: 

Dr. Madeline A. Cooke, Director 
Dept of Secondary Education 
University of Akron 
Akron, OH 44325 
(216) 375-6966 

SUMMER WORKSHOP IN SPAIN sponsored by Fairfield 
University. 

This workshop will be held at the University of Madrid from 
june 29 to July 31, 1981. The purpose of the workshop is to 
provide teachers, prospective teachers of Spanish and other 
interested persons with an opportunity for concentrated 
study of the language and/or travel in an authentic milieu 
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conference update 

The 6th AILA World Congress to be held in Lund, Sweden, from 
August 9-15, 1981. The Congress will be hosted by the University of 
Lund, organized by the Swedish Association of Applied Linguistics 
and sponsored by the International Association of Applied 
Linguistics. For information contact: 

AILA 81 
University of Lund 
POB S-221 
01 Lund, Sweden 

EDUCOM Fall Conference October 19-21, 1981- Kansas City, Mo. 

CONTACT: 
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Carol Parysz, EDUCOM 
POB 364 
Princeton, NJ 08540 
(609) 734-1915 
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Several members of the NALLD Executive Board of Directors during a 
presentation at the 1980 ACTFL convention in Boston. From left to 
right: leslie Bailey, Treasurer, Northwestern University; President 
Joseph Sheehan, University of Houston; Publications Center Director 
Charles Richardson, Ohio University; Victor Aulestia, Vice President, 
University of Maryland-Baltimore County. Not shown are Sam 
Burggraaf, Executive Secretary, Brigham Young University; Jackie 
Tanner, Recording Secretary, Georgetown University; Dale Lally, 
JOURNAL Editor, University of Louisville. 
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and to enable them to acquire a first-hand acquaintance 
with the people and culture of spain. For information 
contact: 

Professor Victor F. Leeber, Director 
SUMMER WORKSHOP IN SPAIN, 1981 
Fairfield University 
Fairfield, CONN 06430 

WORKSHOP on "Communication and Culture in the 
Foreign Language Classroom" will be offered on the campus 
of Calvin College (Michigan) from August 3-7, 1981. 
Featured lecturer will be Professor Renate A. Schultz of the 
Foreign Language Department at the University of Arkansas 
and current editor of Die Unterrichtspraxis. The workshop 
will include lectures and demonstrations on the teaching of 
culture and on teaching communicative competence. For 
information contact: 

Dr. James Lamse 
German Department 
Calvin College 
Grand Rapids, Ml 49506 
(616) 949-4000 Ext. 364. 

Tokyo 
Welcomes You 
AUG. 18-21, 1981 

1st International Conference on 
Foreign Language Education and 
Technology (FLEA T) 

The first international FLEAT conference will take 
you to Tokyo, Japan, for an unforgettable four days 
that will focus on "World Cooperation in the Use of 
Technology in Foreign Language Education." Co­
sponsors are the National Association of Learning Lab 
Directors CNALLD) and the Language Lab Association 
of Japan (LLA). 

The event will feature presentations by experts in 
the fields of language education and technology, demon­
strations of equipment, tours of learning labs and the 
opportunity to confer with colleagues from many 
countries. All presentations will be in English. 
Plan now to attend. 
For additional information write to: FLEAT ,_Conference Registration. 
l.ansuase Laboratories. Nonhwcstem Unh·ersit1. Evanston. Ill. 60ZOI 
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